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Preliminary Financial Result Guidance 
 
 

Botai Technology Limited  (the “Company”) provides preliminary financial result guidance 
to the market for the half year ending 30 June 2019. 

 
According to AASB 9, the Company needs to make up for the losses of credit impairment  
of account receivables in 2018 during the current reporting period, and accrues the losses  
of credit risk the same, which together result in an expected loss of profits of approximately  
–A$280,000. If such credit losses are deducted, the Company's profit during the same period  
will be a profitable amount of approximately A$2,320,000. 

 
The above guidance provided by the Company is preliminary only and the actual data is 
subject to a review by auditors.  The Company will announce its reviewed results for the 
period on or before 2 September 2019. 
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